Dear Ms. Padmini,

Greetings from the United States Consulate! It was great working with you. Thanks for such a
great performance. The students, teachers, the management, journalists and our officers
immensely enjoyed the show. Thanks a lot for driving the intended message so effectively. You
were committed, focused, time-bound and professional. I hope and trust that we will collaborate

on many such programs in the future.

Warm regards,

Dr. Joe Christopher

Cultural Affairs Assistant
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